TREASURER’S REPORT FOR APRIL 1, 2016 ANNUAL MEETING
We had a very good year financially. The available business account balance is $14,660.29, however fees and bonuses for our leaders are yet to be paid. Those amounts will be set at the Executive Board Meeting today. A year-end financial statement will be posted on the website before May 1st.
Many thanks to Linda Shanahan for the great job she did coordinating ticket sales for both concerts. We had our largest audiences in many years. The Holiday Concert was sold out – 641 tickets sold -- and we had a net profit of $5,536.07. 461 tickets were sold for the Spring Concert, with a profit of $3,931.49.

Our Social Fund is doing well and has a balance of $998.62, which is about $35 more than this time last year. We can afford to continue having two socials each year. All proceeds from the 50-50 raffles are deposited in the social fund. Thanks to all of you who buy raffle tickets!
We have a total of 81 members this year, with six being new members and one being a returning member! Free memberships are given to MJ, BJ and Caroline in appreciation for all they do for us. We have one active Lifetime Member.
We sold the piano. There are three Mens’ Logo shirts left to sell. 
Several of the new ladies were able to save money by purchasing used outfit items. The remaining inventory will be kept in the storage locker over the summer. Ladies, please contact me if you need to change to a different size, or have problems of any kind with your outfit items. We also have two cummerbunds and a black bow tie if any men need replacements.
Flowers were sent from the Chorale to the funeral of Janice Manning, and a donation was made to Neighbors Who Care in Memory of Jacquey Moss.
In the past year we earned over $600 in Staples Rewards to pay for office supplies and printing costs. Your purchases at Staples using our Rewards number earn those rewards. We also collect used ink cartridges and receive $2 in rewards for each cartridge, up to a maximum of 20, which is the number I turn in every month year round. Please use our Staples Rewards number for your purchases and save up and bring in your empty ink cartridges. If you buy 50-50 tickets, get an extra ticket for an empty cartridge. Our Rewards number is 2213146489, and I have cards with our Rewards number if you need one.
Respectfully submitted,

Lyn Munn
